
When you became a member of the United 
States Coast Guard Auxiliary, you joined a 

dedicated group of volunteers who love 
boating, and who, by their membership in the 
Auxiliary, perform valuable services to the 

United States Coast Guard and to the boating 
public.  

As an Auxiliarist, you add a 
completely new dimension to your 

activities, enabling you to share in the 
worthwhile experiences of assisting your 

fellow boaters, saving lives, continuing to 
train for important, valued skills of Team 
Coast Guard and the great fellowship of 
our group of members. These 
photos are of some of the 
many member 

activities that 
you can train for,  

qualify in and 
participate along with your 

fellow members, as a part of this 
USCG Auxiliary Flotilla! You can and are 
encouraged to demonstrate the value of 

your continued membership to us here in 
Saint Augustine.  

Please join us at all our meetings and events!  

Why you are in the Auxiliary!
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